HOSPITAL HIGHLIGHTS Continued

Those who, have not yet made a contribution to the Building Fund may - for \$1.00 pick up a 1976 membership card at the Administration Office in Birchwood Terrace. It is also plann -ed to set aside a day when someone will be selling Memberships. Date, time and place will be posted in this paper and also on Channel 13.

To what does a Membership entitle you? The privilege of voting at the Annual Meeting and the opportunity of holding office on the Hospital Board.

All Hospital Memberships must be purchased several weeks prior to the Annual Meeting to be valid. Membership money goes into the Building Fund.

Dates to remember: Annual Meeting - Tues-day, April 13, 1976. Third Annual Hospital Ball - May 7, 1976 - Music by "Sound Investment"

Public Relations
McCausland Hospital

RECREATION DEPARTMENT WEEKLY REPORT

JUNIOR BADMINTON PROGRAMME:

Please refer to page 9 for particulars regarding the Junior Badminton programme. This programme is open to any Grade 7 or 8 student and if you are interested in joining, be sure to register on Saturday, January 24th, at 10:00 a.m. at the Terrace Bay High School.

UPHOLSTERY WORKSHOP:

Unfortunately, due to the lack of registrations, the Upholstery workshop had to be cancelled. This particular programme will be offered again in either February of March and if there are enough registrants, the course will then take place.

BROOMBALL:

The Recreation Office has received enquiries regarding Broomball for adults. In order to determine whether any plan should be made in this regard, the Recreation Office is accepting names from individuals who might be interested in seeing Broomball started, simply call the Recreation Office to leave your name and phone number. If sufficient names are received, then an organizational meeting will be called.

EMPLOYMENT AVAILABLE:

Please refer to page 8 for information regarding a full-time position available with the Recreation Department and the Aguasabon Golf Club. For further details, simply call the Recreation Office at 3542. Cont'd page 8..

MOOSE BINGO

The Loyal Order of Moose will sponsor a Bingo on Thursday, January 15th at 8:00 p.m. in the Moose Hall, Terrace Bay. Bus leaves Schreiber Post Office at 7:15 p.m.



MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURSES TERRACE BAY AND WHITE RIVER DISTRICTS

TRAPPING AND FUR HANDLING WORKSHOPS

January 24 - White River MNR Operations
Base 9:00 A.M. - 9:00 P.M.

January 25 - Marathon High School 9:00 A.M. - 9:00 P.M.

Agenda: Humane and more efficient trapping methods; trap sets, skinning and stretching; modified traps.

This workshop is designed to help trappers improve their trapping methods and obtain top value for their fur. The meeting is open to all trappers, helpers and anyone else interested in trapping. A short field trip is also planned.

J.K. Reynolds Deputy Minister

Leo Bernier Minister

CHRISTMAS TREE PICK-UP MONDAY, JANUARY 19th

Residents are requested to place their disgarded Christmas trees near driveway entrances. Pick up will commencé at 8:00 a.m.

Township of Terrace Bay Public Works